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Dear Queensland Parliament

My name is Jacqueline Savage, .
This email is to express my complete and utter opposition to the bill the Hon Yvette D’Ath is proposing.
There is not an emergency in Queensland. Not from
Covid 19 anyway, but from our politicians who have taken the citizens of Queensland to an absolute mental
crisis with their lockdowns and fear mongering. Only 2 people have died in Queensland from Covid since
February 2020, when all this started. Have you researched how much people have killed themselves or how
many people are in poverty because they have to stop working, our  tourism industry is shattered. I can keep
going with all the reasons why not to extend the emergency powers but instead look for a better solution and
start learning to live with this invisible virus. Please take a look at how Singapore a country with more
population per square meter, they are moving on and going back to normal.

Regards.

Jacqueline Savage
Refuse, Reduce, Reuse, Recycle, Rot.
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